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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  James L. Gillis, Jr., City Manager 
 
From: Jason Oliva, Finance Director 
 
Date:  March 8, 2025 
 
Re: Consideration of approving the purchase of a Backhoe for the Public Works 

Department in the amount of $155,124 as budgeted in the current fiscal year. 
   
 

The City can utilize a cooperative purchase contract with the Florida Sherriff’s Association 
to buy a CASE 580SN 4WD Backhoe Loader for $155,124.  The backhoe will be a valuable 
piece of equipment used for storm preparation, storm clean up, parks maintenance and 
right-of-way maintenance. 

Funds are currently available in the General Fund since the actual purchase price for the 
street sweeper and the bucket truck were below the budgeted amounts. 
 
Since the individual cost of the equipment exceeds the City Manager’s spending authority 
of $25,000, City Council approval is required for this purchase.  Staff recommends 
approving the purchase of a much-needed backhoe in the Public Works Department. 




















